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CHANGING AND SHOWERING POLICY


East Woodhay Cricket Club is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all its members. 

Many cricket clubs have limited changing facilities. Therefore the ECB have developed a set of guidelines that are to be applied to adults and children sharing changing facilities. 

It is the club’s view that all adult members bear the responsibility for complying with the guidelines, and are expected to support the Adult Team Captains or other responsible adult in their enforcement. 

The following will be adopted by all members, and will be enforced by Adult Team Captains or Colts Team Managers and Coaches: 

· Only players, team coaches and team managers are permitted in the changing facility during the game, or at times when players may be changing or showering before/after the game. 
· Where adults and children need to share a changing room due to a limitation on facilities, the club will request from parents that their child(ren) can share a changing room with adults in the club 
· Where adults and children need to share a changing room, adult players will be responsible to ensure that at least two adults are present when both adults and children are changing together. This includes during matches – for example, when preparing to bat. 
· Adults and children will not shower at the same time. 
· No video, still cameras, mobile telephones or any other type of recording equipment are to be used in changing room. 
· Mixed gender teams will have access to separate male and female changing facilities. 

If children are uncomfortable with changing or showering at the club, no pressure will be placed on them to do so. In these circumstances, changing or showering should be undertaken at home. 

In all cases, common sense must be applied to ensure that no adverse conditions are created through implementing the guidelines. Any questions regarding the guidelines should be addressed to the Club Welfare Officer.
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